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To The Wesley Community  

Thank you for a wonderful start to the Lenten Season.  We had 90 people in the Lecture 
Room on Ash Wednesday to share in a multi-sensory reflection upon the theme of 
ñbeloved dustò.  We affirmed Godôs presence with us ï creating us from the dust of the 
earth.   

During Lent this year I will be doing a teaching series entitled ñWalking with Jesusò.  We 
will be looking at the life and ministry of Jesus as recorded in the gospel of Mark.  This will 
be a six week series that will be shared over media channels like our website, YouTube 
and Facebook.  The weekly study will be released on Wednesday each week.   

One part of the journey through Lent will be the daily sharing of the devotions that were 
written by the laity of the Annual Conference, can be found on https://www.wvumc.org/laity
-lenten-devotions-2020/.  There are also devotions on the website written by members of 
the group that went to the Holy Land this past fall.  I hope that you will use these daily 
devotions to guide your worship during the Lenten season.   
 
Lent can be a wonderful time of growth and spiritual enlightenment.  I pray that it will be for 
all of us.   
 

With praise and thanksgiving,  
 

Randy  

UMW HOSTS SPECIAL PRESENTATION - ALL ARE WELCOME! 
Join UMW for a special presentation on the WVU dental project in Guatemala.  Betsy Pyle will speak on 
Saturday, March 14th from  9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. in the Conference Room.  All are invited and we may go to 
La Tapatia Market and Tacos in Marvin Gardens (Greenbag Road) a wonderful Mexican restaurant for lunch 
afterwards.  Please contact Sandy Putnam at 304-210-8865 for more information. 

https://www.wvumc.org/laity-lenten-devotions-2020/
https://www.wvumc.org/laity-lenten-devotions-2020/
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LENT 2020 AT WESLEY UMC 
The Lenten Season has been observed by Christians across the centuries as a time of spiritual preparation 
and reflection as the community prepares for Easter and the celebration of the Resurrection.  The Lenten 
season has been marked by personal and corporate spiritual disciplines that help all disciples learn from and 
draw near to Christ in the power of the Holy Spirit.   
 
 

WORSHIP AND SACRAMENTAL OBSERVANCE  
SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP - In Sunday morning worship during Lent we will be looking at the 
many, varied, and imperfect persons that God used to share Godôs love and good news with the 
world.  The sermon series ñAll In The Familyò will focus on different Biblical families from Adam and 
Eve to the Disciples of Jesus that show how God uses us even in our imperfection to share the good 
news of Godôs love and grace.   

  

HOLY COMMUNION - We will also be sharing in the spiritual practice of Holy Communion at each of 
the worship services during Lent.  We will seek to experience the Lord in the Lordôs Supper in several 
different modes of worship.  It is my hope and prayer that this will feed our souls and draw us closer to 
Christ.  
 

HOLY WEEK SERVICES - Make plans to join us for two special services: Maundy  
Thursday, April 9th and Good Friday, April 10th.  Easter Sunday, April 12th Services will be 8:30 a.m. 
and 11:00 a.m.  Easter Sunday Sunrise Service details to be announced (will be held at the 
Marketplace Pavilion on Spruce St.). 

 
CORPORATE STUDY AND GROWTH  

WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS -  Using a combination of devotions that have been 
written by the more than 200 people who went to the Holy Land with Bishop Steiner-Ball and my own 
pictures and experiences, we will have an online corporate study entitled ñWalking in the Footsteps of 
Jesus.ò Each day I will share the link of the devotion for the day.  

 

Each Wednesday I will share online a teaching time that focuses on some part of the life and ministry 
of Jesus.  These six Wednesdays will take us from Bethlehem to the Garden Tomb.  This teaching will 
be shared through all of the electronic media that the church has available.   

 
PERSONAL FASTING OR OTHER SPIRITUAL DISCIPLINE 

Personal fasting and disciplines are observed during Lent to create space for the Lord.  One may fast 
a meal each day.  The time that would have been spent eating that meal is used for reading and 
prayer.  One may chose to give up one kind of thing for the season ï like chocolate ï and then use 
the money that would have been spent on that to give to ministry for the poor or the hungry.   One 
may choose to add an act of service during Lent.  All these are actions of the faithful to help them gain 
a greater sense of Godôs presence and Christôs power.   

 

MAY WE HAVE A BLESSED LENT TOGETHER 




